
Attachment H Questionnaire Reminder

Subject: Only xxx days left to share your opinions about CDC’s STLT Gateway 

[This reminder will be sent twice: 5 business days after the original invitation, and 1 day before 

closing.]

Dear Colleague,

There are only x days left to offer your opinions about the STLT Gateway website! Help us make the STLT

Gateway as useful as possible. The questionnaire should take no more than 5 minutes to complete and 

can be done at a time that works best for you. It will be open until [insert date].  

Thank you in advance for your feedback. If you have any questions, please contact us at 

ostltsfeedback@cdc.gov. 

Click the link below to begin. 

STLT Gateway Assessment

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

José T. Montero, MD, MHCDS
Director, Office for State, Tribal, Local and Territorial Support
Deputy Director, Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

*****

Dear Colleague,

As a public health professional and vital CDC partner, will you take a few minutes to share your opinion 
about how our website could better meet your needs?

CDC’s State, Tribal, Local, and Territorial Public Health Professionals Gateway―also known as the “STLT 
Gateway”―is a hub for public health data, information, and news for state, tribal, local, and territorial 
public health professionals. As we prepare to redesign this website, we want to learn about which topics
interest you most, what information and materials you would find most useful, and your experiences 
with the site.

We also want to hear from you if you haven’t visited the STLT Gateway. Understanding your information
needs will help us improve our website by making it more useful and relevant to you. Below is a link to a 
brief questionnaire about the site. It should take only about 5 minutes to complete. 

STLT Gateway Assessment   (  This will link to the online questionnaire when available  )  

Completing this questionnaire is voluntary. Your responses to all questions will be kept secure, and CDC 
will share only aggregated data.  

mailto:ostltsfeedback@cdc.gov
http://www.cdc.gov/stltpublichealth


Attachment H Questionnaire Reminder

Our goal is to craft an exceptional website that provides you with timely, easy-to-find information, so I 
hope you will join us in this process. Your participation would be an invaluable contribution to CDC.

If you have any questions about this questionnaire, please contact us at ostltsfeedback@cdc.gov. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

José T. Montero, MD, MHCDS
Director, Office for State, Tribal, Local and Territorial Support
Deputy Director, Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
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